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NEW LEGISLATION REGARDING COVID-19 AND 
ACCESS TO WORKPLACE

Date: 18 January 2022

Italian Labor, Employment, and Workplace Safety Alert

By: Roberto Podda, Ottavia Colnago, Ludovica Morgia

Effective as of 15 February, self-employees and employees of the private sector who have turned 50 and older 
are required to own and show the so-called “Super Green Pass” in order to access their workplace. The Super 
Green Pass is the certification granted to those who have been vaccinated or have recovered from COVID-19.

Employees 50 and older not owing the Super Green Pass are not able to access the workplace and will be 
considered unjustified absents, with no right to salary, until 15 June 2022 or until the Super Green Pass is shown.

Unjustified absent employees are entitled to keep their job and cannot be subject to disciplinary sanctions.

An administrative sanction ranging from €600 to €1,500 may apply to employees 50 and older who access the 
workplace without owning the Super Green Pass; disciplinary sanctions may be triggered as well.

Employees 50 and older who have recovered from COVID-19 are entitled to postpone the vaccination up to the 
expiration of the relevant certification.
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This publication/newsletter is for informational purposes and does not contain or convey legal advice. The 
information herein should not be used or relied upon in regard to any particular facts or circumstances without first 
consulting a lawyer. Any views expressed herein are those of the author(s) and not necessarily those of the law 
firm's clients.


